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Subject: Online Submission 

01/07/2022 

MR Alandre van Vuuren 
11a -11a Ozone ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/0986 -9  Ozone Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

From the submission it is not clear how the current lot will be subdivided and where the new 
driveway, services, etc will be to service the new subdivided lot. Looking at the previous 
development application (DA2020/1255) and current works in progress, it is not clear where a 
new driveway can be constructed to access a seperate new lot (presumably the eastern side of 
the current lot). The notification map submitted just shows the outlines of the current lot, not 
what the new subdivided lot and shared driveways will look like. Could you please share how 
the lot will be divided and where the new driveway/s will be. 
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